
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  December 16, 2019 
  
To:  Priests and deacons 
   
From:  Penny Simmons and Deacon José Espinosa, co-directors of 

Diaconate Formation 
 
Re: Celebration of the Admission to Candidacy, Institution as Lector 

and Institution as Acolyte 
           

 
The men in formation for the permanent diaconate and their families invite you 
to attend the celebration of the Admission to Candidacy for the Class of 2024, 
Institution as Lector for the Class of 2023 and Institution as Acolyte for the 
Class of 2022, on Wednesday, January 15, 2020, at 7 p.m. at St. Jude Catholic 
Church, 7171 Glenridge Drive NE, Sandy Springs, GA 30328. 
 
A reception will follow.  
 
If you are vesting for the celebration, please arrive by 6:45 p.m. to process into 
the church. The liturgical color is white.  
  


